MINUTES OF THE ARKANSAS MOTOR VEHICLE COMMISSION

Business Meeting 900 W. Capitol Avenue, Suite 400 Little Rock, Arkansas

March 25, 2021

The scheduled Education & Training Grant Subcommittee meeting of the Arkansas Motor Vehicle

Commission was called to order via conference call at 9:00 a.m. by Chair Joy Blankenship. Staff present included

Sandy Stroope and Crystal Campbell. The Subcommittee members present on the call were Commissioners Duane

Neal, Scott Wood, Mitch Ward, and Rick Whitten.

Crystal Campbell presented the Education & Training Grant applications for the 2021 fiscal year to the

subcommittee for recommendation of funding. Following the review, Chairman Blankenship accepted a proper

motion and a second to the Subcommittee recommendations for funding. Recommendations will be presented to

the Commission for approval during the upcoming regularly scheduled Commission meeting set for Wednesday,

April 21, 2021.

The recommended institutions for funding are as follows: ASU Three Rivers, \$13,500; ASUB- Automotive

Technology, \$23,500; ASUB- Diesel Technology, \$15,000; Cabot High School, \$13,500; East Arkansas

Community College \$12,552.17; Huntsville High School, \$13,500; National Park College, \$10,633; North Arkansas

College, \$13,500; Northwest Technical Institution, -Automotive Technology, \$15,202.50; South Arkansas

Community College, \$8,093; UA Fort Smith, \$9,708; UA Pulaski Technical College, \$14,000; UACCM, \$9,842.55;

Waldron High School, \$13,929.52.

Chairman Blankenship accepted a proper motion and a second to adjourn the meeting.

These minutes are subject to approval by The Arkansas Motor Vehicle Commission

nkenship

Joy Blankenship, Chair